
 

 

26 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 11 Post 16 Parents’ Information Evening  

 
I am writing to invite you and your child to the Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening which will be held at 
6pm- 8pm on Thursday 5 October 2023. 
   
The evening will consist of a number of short presentations for parents in Beechurst Hall regarding options 
after Soham Village College and the college application process, plus information about apprenticeships and 
the other types of courses and qualifications available. 
 
At the same time, students will have the opportunity to speak to all of the Post 16 colleges and sixth forms 
who will have stands in the Performing Arts Centre. Once the presentations are over, parents can join 
students in the Performing Arts Centre to meet and speak to the colleges. 
 
At this very important time, this is an excellent opportunity to understand more about all the options 
available for your child once they leave Soham Village College. The Careers Department will be available 
during the evening to answer any questions you may have. 
 
 
Your sincerely,   
 

Nick Oakhill 

 
Mr Nick Oakhill 
Careers Education, Information, Advice & Guidance Manager 
 
noakhill@soham-college.org.uk 
01353 724100 

 

@SVC_Careers 
 
Follow us on Twitter to get all the latest SVC careers updates, plus news from Post 16 colleges 
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